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Temporary traffic control zone at Dick Johnson Drive from 6 to 9 December 2023 

There will be a temporary traffic control zone at Dick Johnson Drive to facilitate the construction of 
an entry driveway to the new kiss and ride for Oran Park Public School. Traffic controllers will be 
located at the areas marked on the map below. 

While traffic control is in operation, vehicles will temporarily use one lane instead of two. When 
possible, we will keep both lanes open during busy periods (such as pick-up and drop-off). 

This traffic control zone will be in operation from Wednesday 6 December through Friday 8 
December from 7am to 6pm and on Saturday 9 December from 8am to 5pm.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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